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Endeavor Societies in connection with the Presbyterian Church,
the claims of the Foreign Mission work, already undertaken by
the Church, a large part of which is carried on through the
W.F. M. S.

The Board earnestly desire for this branch of the Church’s
work, the prayers of all Christian Endeavor Societies con-
pected with it, as well as a share of their money contributions.

Our Missionaries continually crave the prayers of those ag
home, that the message they carry may find entrance into the
hearts of those to whom they speak, and if these devoted
missionaries are to continue their work for the Master, the means
of livelihood must also be provided for them.

May the Board suggest that all our Christian Endeavor
Societies take the “ Monthly Letter Leaflet,” where the names
of our missionaries will be found from mouth to month, so that
they may be remembered individually, and where the progress
of their work is recorded.

It was with great pleasure that the sum of $92 was received
recently, from the Christian Endeavor Society of Chalmers
church, Quebec, the result of their one cent a day collection.
May their example be followed by many other Societies in
the different congregations of our Church.

The North-West Deputation.

Mrs, Harvie and Mrs, Jeffrey, our deputation to the North-
West, who left on August 1st, are now on their way home to
Toronto, where they are expected to arrive on Sept. 20th, the
date of our going to press, They have been preserved from acci-
dent and sickness, and have succeeded in visiting all the mission
stations in connection with our Church in Manitoba and the
North-West Territories, Besides railway journeys, they have
driven more than 500 miles over the prairies, and have beea




